
                                       

                  

  

 

Farewell to Principal Nageshwara Rao 

A career spanning 34 years came to a close on June 29th, as Shri Nageswara Rao 

retired from school as a Principal on June 29th, 2024. It was an emotional 

afternoon where the existing staff members, ex-staff members, and support staff 

shared memories of the years spent together. 

The afternoon started with a lavish luncheon accompanied by a musical treat, 

with Mr Amjad treating the gathering with melodious songs.  

The farewell program included an audience comprising of Sir’s family, ex-

teaching staff of the school, present staff, alumni, and support staff.  The program 

started with Ms. Sunanda welcoming the audience followed by the lighting of 

the lamp. Himangi Karthika class Vi student melodious music filled the air. Sir’s 

long-standing companion Vijayasree's teacher shared her memories of working 

with Sir over the years.  

Mam along with teachers Ramesh and Sharada, support staff Balakishtamma 

and Venkatesh honoured sir with shawls and gifts. Mr Satyanarayana senior 



support staff addressed the gathering. Teachers shared their memories, in 

different groups, 30 years, 20 years, and 10 years. anchoring the program. 

After listening to people and hearing from them it was time for an audio-visual 

presentation by the computer department. The audience enjoyed the movie 

made by Ms Sanghamitra who shared audio-video bytes from the alumni. The 

movie was very well made and it was good to see and hear from the alumni.  

The afternoon was very enjoyable though it was difficult to let Sir leave. The 

group bid goodbye to sir and wished him a happy and healthy life.  

Happy Retirement Sir! 

 

 















 


